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CBSX Trader News Update  

CBSX to Disable All-Or-None Orders 

 

 
Overview and Effective Date 

 
This notice is intended to update circular RG12-084, published June 28, 2012. 
 
Beginning on Monday August 6, 2012, CBSX will rollout a system modification to 
prevent acceptance of orders with an All-Or-None (AON) contingency.  The 
software modification will be rolled out to each cluster of trading servers (BC) 
individually and is expected to complete over five business days, absent any 
unanticipated issues that would cause the rollout to be interrupted.  As the 
software modification is installed on each BC, new orders with the AON 
contingency will be rejected back to the submitting market participant. 
 
Please contact the CBSX Helpdesk with any questions. 
 
Contact Information 

 
Jonathan Lewan, 866.458.2279 
cbsxhelpdesk@cboe.com 
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